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Carrier Notification 
SN91086238 
 
Date: October 16, 2006 
 
To: Facility-based Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 
Subject:  Facility-based CLECs – (Provisioning and LNP) – Electronic Local Service Requests to 

Convert Line Sharing to Unbundled Loops with Local Number Portability 
 
This is to advise that, effective November 1, 2006, Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) may 
submit electronic Local Service Requests (LSR) to convert Line Sharing to unbundled loops with Local 
Number Portability (LNP).  CLECs should submit LSRs using REQTYPE BB, version 00.  These orders 
will be partially mechanized orders and will fall out in the BellSouth Local Carrier Service Center 
(LCSC) for manual handling. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your BellSouth local support manager. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore – Director 
BellSouth Business Markets 
 
 
 
 
 


